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Watts Remy

From: Loren Heideman <lorenheideman@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:35 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Sb103 and Sb104 

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
These two bills set a very dangerous precedent. It will destroy a way of life for farmers. Please vote no on these two 
bills!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Loren Heideman 
22948 Fairview Ln 
Ione, OR 97843 
lorenheideman@gmail.com 
 


